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Is Hydro undertaking a review of the rotating outage process used in December
2013 and January 20147 If yes, identify the scope of the review and anticipated date

of completion. If not, why not?

Hydro plans to review its rotating outage process used during the period of January
2 to 8, 2014 as a part of the broader internal review process. Note that there were

no rotating power outages in December 2013.

Hydro will share its review findings with Newfoundland Power to determine if and
how changes can be made to the process to improve the impacts on power system

security and customer service.



